Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Vi-Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop Gabriel M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

July 3, 2018

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary/Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings of peace!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all District Reading
Coordinators and Distiict Filipine Coordinators (Elementary Level} on Friday, July
6, 2018, 2:00 -5:00 o' clock in the afternoon at the Arthur §. Juada Hall, Division

Office, Kalibo, Aklan.
The following important matters will be discussed:

1. Orientation on the Philippine Informal Reading Inventory (Phil-IRI)
Manual 2018; and
2. Other Matters.

Travel expenses of participants shall be charged against local funds,
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and reguiations.

Immediate dissemination of this Division Letter is highly appreciated.
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“May Ratawhayan ag Ralipayan sa among mga escuelafhan.”




